David Janollari

WB President

4000 Warner Blvd.

Burbank, CA 91522

Re:  Reelect McCallister

Dear David Janollari:

I am writing you in regards to my favorite show, “Jack & Bobby.”  It is an extremely well-written and intelligent series with a wonderfully talented cast.  Jack & Bobby is definitely one of the few quality programs on television today.  It is because of this that I ask you, and the WB, to renew the show for a second season.  Given additional time to develop, and with “word-of-mouth” advertising, Jack & Bobby is sure to gather a large viewing audience.  
In closing, I once again ask that you please renew Jack & Bobby.  Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

